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You're Invited!
 

Dallas Genealogical Society
60th Anniversary Celebration

Saturday, May 7, 2016
10:30am - 1:00pm

J. Erik Jonsson Central Library
Auditorium

1515 Young Street
Dallas, TX  75201

Hi Tony,

The Dallas Genealogical Society is excited to celebrate our
60th year as a major contributor to and resource for the
genealogical community in Texas.

DID YOU KNOW?

Our first monthly meeting was held at the Downtown
Y.M.C.A. on October 26, 1954. 

John Plath Green (1910-1984), one of our
founding members, was elected president.

The Society's first Newsletter ( Volume 1, Number 1)    
was published February 21, 1955 and titled
Local History and Genealogical Society;
Cooperating with the Dallas Public Library. 

More historical tidbits and teasers will appear in future
eNews issues as we build up to our observance during the
May 7 General Meeting.

Mark your calendars and join us for a great time of stories,
reminiscences...and cake!
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Dallas Genealogical Society 
P. O. Box 12446, Dallas, Texas 75225-0446

 1-866-968-2347 
info@dallasgenealogy.org
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